Dear parents and families of Hicks Elementary,

As you know, the holidays are quickly approaching. In
celebration of this season, LISD is partnering with CCA
to help provide food for LISD families throughout the
year, and especially for the upcoming holidays.

Tom Hicks Elementary will be participating in the LISD Stuff the Pantry Food Drive

from November 4™- 8", Donating food this holiday season will make a difference for
families in our district who are less fortunate, while conveying to our children the
importance of giving.

Here is a list of the MOST NEEDED items:

canned yams (16 0z) canned fruit (16 oz) canned pie filling
canned evaporated milk (16 oz) canned cranberry sauce baking mixes (cake, cookies, etc)
canned corn boxed instant potatoes boxed stuffing

Note these BONUS Items count as 2 POINTS!
All other items donated will count as 1 point.

Classes will earn points for their contributions, and the class that donates the most points
during this week will be announced on THTV and given special recognition as the “Most
Giving” Class.

We hope that you will join us to help spread the joy of giving during this holiday season.

-Thomas 0. Hicks Student Council




